
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

PSALM 92:1; It is good to give thanks to the Lord, to sing praises to your name, O Most High. 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE MISSED THE ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING THE SURING 

TRANSMITTER FUND, ON WEDNESDAY WE REACHED THE GOAL OF $105,000. WE PRAISE 

GOD FOR THE WAY HE HAS PROVIDED FOR THIS NEED. 

AND WE ARE ASKING HIM NOW TO PROVIDE FOR OUR GENERAL FUND THAT WE CAN 

FINISH THIS FISCAL YEAR IN THE BLACK. YOUR OVER AND ABOVE GIFT FOR THIS 

PURPOSE IS GREATLY APPRECIATED AND NEEDED. 

THE CHRISTMAS SEASON IS NOW OFFICIALLY UPON US. ALREADY YOU HAVE NO DOUBT 

HEARD SOME OF THE MUSIC OF CHRISTMAS HERE ON THE STATION. BEGINNING MONDAY 

ALL OF OUR MUSIC PLAYED WILL BE CHRISTMAS MUSIC.  

YOU WILL NO DOUBT NOTICE A CHANGE IN OUR CHRISTMAS PROGRAMMING THIS YEAR. 

THE NUMBER OF CHRISTMAS SPECIALS WILL BE VERY LIMITED. MOST OF THEM WERE 

REPEATS ANYWAY, ONES YOU HAVE PROBABLY HEARD A DOZEN TIMES. THE BRAND 

NEW SPECIALS SUCH AS CANDLELIGHT CAROLS AND THE WHEATON HYMN SING, 

AMONGST OTHERS, WILL BE AIRED. THE TIME USUALLY DEVOTED TO THE OTHER 

SPECIALS WILL NOW BE FILLED WITH THE MUSIC OF CHRISTMAS. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING. I HOPE WE CAN HELP MAKE YOUR CELEBRATION OF 

CHRISTMAS THIS YEAR JUST A LITTLE MORE SPECIAL. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


